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I am former representative for the carpenters union. I have seen many carpenters 

and laborers get stiffed on wages with no recorse from the GC or owner to get the 

pay they are owed. This would be a huge step forward in making Contractors and 

General Contractors responsible for payment for the labor that was performed on 

their projects. Thank you. 


